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Eighth Annual Meet and Greet  

The Eighth Annual Meet and Greet was held 

on January 26, 2019 at Dave and Busters 

this year. The 2019 Board of Directors and 

officers were introduced. There were some 

new faces along with those who have volun-

teered for years.  Members and officers 

from the past year were acknowledged and 

thanked for volunteering. 

 

We remembered the Fallen Bikers with a moment of silence. Thank you, Valley 

ABATE for their donation to the Meet and Greet. 

 

The Gathering at the Bike Blessing will be May 

4th this year. Ed Rutledge spoke about the 
planning meetings and where we are at re-

garding permits for the Park Strip. 

 

Thank you to our business members who have 

supported ABATE throughout the year.  One 

business really stood out. Team CC was 

awarded the 2018 Business Member of the 

Year plaque. 

 

ABATE of Alaska is changing to a statewide or-

ganization with chapters to better serve the State of Alaska and advocate for all rid-

ers. Far North ABATE has started. If you have time and are in the Fairbanks area look 

them up.  

 

The 2018 Warren Garrison Award winner was Dan òSpideró Schneider. He has been 

a tremendous volunteer; serving on the board as well as being at many events. Con-

gratulations.  

 

We will be holding our 2019 General Membership meetings at Guidoõs Pizza on In-

ternational Airport Road. The meetings are the third Thursday of the month  

beginning at 7:00 pm. 

 

Thank you to all who attend-

ed the event.  

 

Scottie M. 

Secretary  

ABATE of Alaska 
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Far North Chapter Chili -Cook Off  

A.B.A.T.E. of Alaska Far North Chapter suc-

cessfully held their first event, a Chili-Cookoff 

on Sunday, February 10th at the SPUR in 

downtown Fairbanks.   

 

Jori, owner of the SPUR (Thank you Jori!) do-

nated the use of her facility at no charge, pro-

vided free soda and even entered the Chili-

Cookoff.  Lea, of the Christian Motorcycle As-

sociation, won both the Peopleõs Choice 

Award and the Judges Choice Award (thanks 

to our 4 judges - Rocky Barnette, David Decris-

to, Dave Fulton, and David Rockwell).   

The recently opened Costco made a generous 
donation that we used as one of the prizes. 

We had a great turnout by our Chapter mem-

bers and the local motorcycle clubs and or-

ganizations. We also had three new members 

join our Chapter.  A big welcome to Sharon, 

Roger, and Flo. A great time was had by all!  

Standby for our next event to be announced 

soon.  

 

Join us for our monthly meetings the 1st 

Tuesday of each month at the Badger Den, 

1447 Old Badger Road in North Pole.  

Hope to see yaõ there. 

 

Marlene Slavik 

Secretary 

Far North Chapter 

ABATE of Alaska 
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2018 Business Member of the Year  

Our 2018 business Member of the year award goes to Team CC.  

 

Team CC was instrumental in helping out ABATE of Alaska with the 3-wheel 

training for the rider coaches. They were gracious enough to donate the use of 

a 2018, Can Am, F3 Spyder, for the coaches to use during their training. 

Team CC has helped in promoting motorcycle safety as a partner with ABATE. 

They believe motorcycle safety training is paramount for riders to improve 

their skills that can make them better motorcyclist. 

 

If out at the Valley store stop 

by and congratulate Team 

CC owners Korey Cronquist, 

and Barbara Harris-Cronquist 

on winning this award. Also 

thank them for believing in 

ABATE of Alaskaõs missions 

and helping push it forward. 

 

 

 

Team CC has two locations: 
16770 Snowmobile Lane, Eagle River, AK, 99577. 907-694-3200 

491 S. Willow St., Wasilla, AK, 99654, 907-357-3200 

 

Ken Coston 

President / Membership Coordinator 

ABATE of Alaska 

 

Korey Cronquist and Barbara Harris-Cronquist 
Owners Team CC 

ABATE of Alaska 
https://abateofalaska.com/  
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Itõs that time of year when motorcyclist are constantly looking at the calendar while 

counting down the days, we can twist the throttle again. We all have different ways 

of getting through the winter blues while waiting for the ice and snow to melt for 

riding our two wheeled motorcycles (three wheeled winter riders excluded). 

One way to beat those winter blues is to attend an ABATE of Alaska general mem-

bership meeting.  Membership meetings have a Spotlight Business segment which 

is hosted by different ABATE business members. This is an opportunity for our busi-

ness members to get in front of the membership. Businesses use this time to talk 

about their business, new products to their shop, promotions, sales, and take ques-

tions from the membership. 

Membership meetings are held on the third Thursday of each month except January 

and December. Meetings are held at 7:00 PM located at Guidoõs, 549 W. Interna-

tional Airport Road. Currently there are six meetings out of ten scheduled with a 

spotlight business. See schedule for meeting dates, business member, and months 
with openings.  

Contact Ken Coston, membership@abateofalaska.com for membership and busi-

ness memberships. 

 

Valley ABATE and Far North ABATE membership meetings: 

Valley ABATE 

3rd Thursdayõs , 7pm, located at the Palmer Moose Lodge 

Valley Bike Blessing, May 18th, 2019 

Far North ABATE (Fairbanks) 

1st Tuesdayõs, 7pm, located at the Badger Den 

 

Date               Business Name 

02/21/19       Alaska Leather 

03/21/19       Alaska Cycle Center 

04/18/19       The Motorcycle Shop 

05/16/19       Team CC 

06/20/19       Billiard Palace  

07/18/19       Open 

08/15/19       Open 

09/19/19       Open 

10/17/19       Open 

11/21/19       Boscoõs 
 

Ken Coston 

President / Membership Coordinator 

ABATE of Alaska 

Killing Winter Blues @ the General Membership Meeting  

Dominoôs Pizza 

ñRaising The Doughò 

For Motorcycle Safety  

& Education  

ABATE of Alaska 
Rider Education 

https://abateofalaska.com/  
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A.B.A.T.E. of Alaska 

works closely with our 

business partners 
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2019 Eagle River Triathlon Road Guarding  

ABATE of Alaska is supporting the Ea-

gle River Triathlon again this year by 

providing motorcycle road guards 

along their bicycle course on Sunday, 

June 2, 2019! This is yet another way 

your State Motorcycle Rights organiza-

tion helps give back to the community 

by partnering with the Eagle River Tri-

athlon. 

 

In return, the Eagle River Triathlon supports ABATE of Alaska by donating to 

Christmas in July each year. For this event, ABATE of Alaska members help keep 

the competitors in the bicycle riding leg of the event on course and provide other 

help and encouragement that the racers 

may need. (Read more about the triathlon 

at: http://www.eaglerivertri.com/) 

 

ABATE of Alaska is calling out to its mem-

bers to help out! 

 

It would be great to have about two dozen 

volunteers to help out on race day from 

7:30 AM (0730) to about 3:00 PM (1500). 

This will require motorcycle riders to pro-

vide assistance along the bike course., but 

we are also able to use people in cars at 

several locations. 

 

 

If you are willing to help out, please arrive with 

your motorcycle at McDonald's in Eagle River 

between 0630 and 0700 for coffee and as-

semble to ride as a collective group to Chugiak 

High School to arrive at 0730. Once we are 

assembled at Chugiak High School, weõll each 

get our location assignments for the day. 

Some riders will be roaming the course while 

others will be manning specific locations. 

 

Please arrive dressed for the weather with a full tank of gas, and enough water 

and snacks for the day. We will be manning the course for about 7 hours, so if 

more people show up, we may be able to take more frequent breaks as well as 

help each other share in the fun! 

ABATE of Alaska 
Rider Education 

https://abateofalaska.com/  

:/www.eaglerivertri.com/
https://abateofalaska.com/
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ABATE of Alaska has 

more than 100 years 

combined teaching 

experience. 
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ABATE has 

offered 

motorcycle 

safety classes 

since 1991. 
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2018 Warren Garrison Award  Recipient  
 

Daniel "Spider" Schneider 

Warren Garrison was an outstanding member of ABATE. Though he did not hold an 

office or board position he was always here with his insight, knowledge and help-

ing hands. Upon his death in1993 ABATE decided to honor him by creating an 

award in his name. This is ABATEõs highest award and is given to the person or 

persons that the membership feels has exemplified and promoted ABATE and itõs 

volunteer mission to the highest standards for the past year. This award is open to 

anyone that is a current member of ABATE. 

 

The Recipient of this award is also  bestowed a lifetime membership with ABATE of 

Alaska.  

Please note the correct website for ABATE of Alaska Rider Education 
classes. There is a similar website that is not ABATE of Alaska. 

Support your non-profit, we support you.  
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